
Charlotte Mecklenburg Schools 
Request for Qualifications for Architectural Design Services 

 
 
Charlotte-Mecklenburg Schools (CMS) is requesting qualifications (RFQ) from Architectural 
firms interested in providing Design services for new schools, onsite replacements and 
renovation projects. 

 
Documents can be downloaded beginning Monday, October 14,2024 at 
https://www.cmsk12.org/Page/688 under the Procurement section. 

 
A virtual pre-proposal conference will be held at 2:00 pm on Tuesday October 29, 2024. Details will be 
included in the RFQ. 

 
Responses are due to CMS Auxiliary Services 3301 Stafford Drive, Charlotte NC no later 
than 3:00 pm on Thursday November 14, 2024. For further information, email Tom 
O’Dell at tom.odell@cms.k12.nc.us. 
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